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Friday January 14th 2022 
 
Dear Year 6 Parents/Carers, 
 
As you are probably already aware, our Year 6 children are invited to go on a residential 
trip in May each year. The decision has been made to return to Whitemoor Lakes Activity 
Centre this year. 
 
We will be going on Monday 16th May and returning on Wednesday 18th May. 
 
There will be six members of staff accompanying the children alongside staff at the centre 
that will support the children during activities such as:- Climbing Wall, Abseiling, Canoeing, 
Low Ropes and Zip Wire etc. 
 
The cost of the trip is £180 per child. This will include all activities, accommodation and 
meals.  
 
We appreciate this is a lot of money to find all at once therefore money can be paid in 
instalments via our ParentPay site. To secure the dates with the provider we do need to 
pay a deposit therefore every child wanting to attend this residential trip will need to pay 
£20 by Friday 11th February. 
 

Without this deposit, we will not book a place for your child. 
 
 
If you require any information before then please do not hesitate to contact any of the year 
6 team. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr Bridge and The Y 6 team 


